
PALM VALLEY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

MEETING MINUTES 10/10/2016 

Minutes from the last meeting were approved.  Treasurer’s report was unavailable. 

Discussion was held by the group about their hurricane preparation/recovery experience.  The Florida 
Times Union 10/10/2016 issue has great information on how to proceed during this time of cleanup.  
Members were urged to identify and assist people who may need assistance during this trying time.  
Most present felt that texting was a great for disseminating information as it doesn’t require internet 
access.   

Roundtable report:  The last presentation at the roundtable meeting was about Amendment 1. 

Jayne Evans, our newest board member and GMTRAC chair was introduced to the membership. 

Citizens Traffic Task Force:  Next meeting is 10/11/2016.  The ongoing traffic study report will be 
available in June 2017. 

The Palm Valley sign near the corner of Canal and Palm Valley Rd is missing and presumed stolen.  Upon 
investigation the sign, pole, and footing were all removed.  The Sheriff’s Department was notified and is 
investigating this theft.  Notices are in the PV Leader and PV Recorder asking for information/return of 
the sign.  The sign cost about $2000 and this is not the first time that this sign was stolen.  We are asking 
for local HOA’s to put this in their neighborhood communications.  A reward of up to $1000 is being 
offered for information.  If there are no leads within 30 days then we should plan to order a new sign for 
placement. 

Planning for the Palm Valley Boat Parade has begun.  There is a new website, 
www.PalmValleyBoatParade.com.   Please consider going to that website to get boat parade 
information, register your boat or dock for the parade, and give a tax deductible donation.  

The PV/PV Greenway Symposium that was originally scheduled for 10/5/2016 was cancelled due to the 
hurricane and will be rescheduled for later this year.  We will need a good turnout to convince the 
county that this is indeed needed for community transportation and recreation.   

The meeting was adjourned.  The next community meeting will be on 11/14/2016. 

 

 


